
 

  

Thank You Mace Group! 

We were absolutely thrilled to welcome three willing volunteers from Mace Group to Perranporth School on 

Thursday this week. Mace are one of the companies that supported the summer building works to our school 

during the holidays. In order to give something back, they provided us with a volunteer day to help with a 

school grounds project. So, with the guidance of our Groundskeeper Jo Harper, the volunteers have busily re-

paired and replace the steps into our ‘Mini-Minack’ area and 

made an excellent safety fence too! 

We are exceptionally grateful to Mace Group and their volun-

teers for all there fantastic efforts, and what’s more, we know 

the children will be too! Thank you! 

Halloween Disco 

The FOPS Halloween Disco this evening!!! 

KS1 children from 16:30-17:30 

KS2 children from 17:45 - 18:45 

 

The children can be dropped off and collected at the 

School Office (unfortunately, no parents will be allowed 

in to school due to the current COVID situation). 

Parent helpers can sign up via the FOPS Facebook 

page. 

 

Entry is £2.00, payable in cash on the door and the chil-

dren can bring in money for cakes (50p) or to take part 

in spooky games (50p). 

 

Fancy dress competition will be judged on the 

night and there are prizes to be won!  



Key Stage 1 Harvest Festival 

We would like to say a huge well done to all of the children in Rec, Y1 and Y2 for giving such a wonderful Harvest 

Festival at St Michael’s Church this week. The children had worked very hard practising their words and songs 

leading up to this week, so it was lovely to see them giving such a great performance! It’s a shame that families 

weren’t able to join us, but we have produced a short video of the morning so that you can share in the celebra-

tions too. Please follow this link:https://youtube.com/watch?v=Y1Tbco8BZpc&feature=share . Thank you also for 

all of the very kind food donations. These have all gone to the Community Fridge and will soon be working their 

way to families in our community. Thank you. 

What’s coming Up Next Week? 

October Half Term - See you back at school on Tuesday 2nd November  

(Mon 1st Nov is an INSET Day) 

Cornwall Air Ambulance Visit 

Last Friday we were so impressed by everyone’s 

efforts to support the Cornwall Air Ambulance by 

coming to school in red and yellow clothing! We 

had a very special visit from the Cornwall Air Am-

bulance team and their mascot Air Crew Andy! It 

was amazing to see the incredible reception the 

children gave to Aircrew Andy and how excited 

they were to see him at our school. We’d like to say 

a huge thank you for all of your very generous do-

nations to this very important charity. You managed 

to raise over £200!!! Thank you. 

https://youtube.com/watch?v=Y1Tbco8BZpc&feature=share

